
Unitarian College proudly presents the re-launch of the fantastic 

Junior Weekend 24th – 26th March 2023 

A residential, fun, Unitarian experience for children aged 7 – 11 years at The Nightingale Centre, Great 

Hucklow. 

The theme of the weekend is ‘EXPLORERS!’ Activities include (all outdoors) a Treasure Hunt, Wide 

Game and a walk. Activities at the Nightingale Centre include singing, dancing, games and planning and 

leading worship in the Old Chapel, Great Hucklow. (Theme – Explorers). 

BRING YOUR FRIENDS AND YOUR CHURCH FRIENDS! We want to fill the place! 

All children must be accompanied by a responsible adult (eg parent, church member etc). The chosen 

adult can be responsible for up to 4 children. Responsible adults must know all children in their care.  

SAFEGUARDING 

• All adults MUST have a current enhanced DBS check which must be sourced by the Unitarian 

College – specific to the event. To apply for your DBS check through the College, please contact 

Helen Mason on HMason@unitarian-college.org.uk  Please do this as soon as possible as checks 

can take a few weeks to be processed. For the safeguarding of all our children, please 

understand that only adults with satisfactory Enhanced DBS checks will be able to accompany 

and attend the weekend.  

• All Unitarian College leaders of the weekend will have Enhanced DBS checks. 

 

 

COST 

Children (7-11) Full Board  Free    This cost is kindly and generously met by the  

      Nightingale Centre 

Adult Leaders               £160 (Please ask your congregations or District Association  

      help with the cost). 

TO BOOK A PLACE ON JUNIOR WEEKEND, PLEASE EMAIL  

Helen Mason at the Unitarian College on  

HMason@unitarian-college.org.uk or phone her on 

07494495743 

 

 

We are REALLY looking forward to 

seeing you at Great Hucklow. As 

you can see, we have a great 

programme planned, packed full of 

activities. On Friday night we will 

be getting to know each other, 

playing games, singing songs and 

doing a couple of barn dances! 

Saturday sees us outdoors in the 

Derbyshire countryside leading our 

own explorations. In the evening, 

we will be planning and practising 

our forthcoming service at the 

Chapel. We hope to be singing, 

reading, performing and learning 

about famous explorers! 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!! 
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